Dear OAR,

Please help me. I've been incarcerated for a few months and will get released in June of next year. One of my friends told me that you do a program to help out parents to send gifts for their kids in December. This will be my first holiday without them and it's going to be the toughest time for all of us. I have a 4-year-old daughter and a 9-year-old son. They are having a hard time with their Momma being gone and it breaks my heart. How can I send gifts to my kids? Please help me make my angels smile. I will be forever grateful.

Sincerely,

angela